
BatStateU Collaborates with Batangas City Government
to Elevate Community Healthcare

Batangas State University has taken a significant step
towards empowering its BS Nursing students to provide
top-tier healthcare support to local communities. In July
2022, a partnership was forged between the university and
the Batangas City government, marking an important
moment in the journey of these aspiring healthcare
professionals. The primary objective of this collaboration is
not only to enrich their skills and competency but also to
immerse them in real-world community healthcare settings.

This other partnership with the LGU goes beyond theory and classroom learning. It's about students
gaining hands-on experience in the heart of communities, where their skills and knowledge can make a
tangible impact. The agreement encompasses a range of activities designed to impart practical insights
and transform these budding nurses into community-oriented healthcare providers.

Initially, students were deployed to serve in Barangays Cuta, Malitam, and Wawa, located in Batangas
City. These communities, situated along the banks of the Calumpang River, presented unique challenges
and opportunities for the nursing students to engage with a diverse and highly populated environment.

To ensure the success of this partnership, a faculty coordinator appointed by the college's dean assumed
the responsibility of monitoring and evaluating the progress of the collaboration. This oversight
guarantees that the students receive the guidance and support needed to excel in their healthcare
endeavors.

The partnership, scheduled to run until July 2024, promises to be a transformative experience for both the
students and the communities they serve. As these nursing students become integral parts of local
healthcare initiatives, they contribute to the betterment of community health while acquiring essential
skills and expertise that will shape their future as compassionate and competent healthcare professionals.


